
Elementary/Intermediate/Middle School Student Supplies for Starting School Year 

For the period of time we are in school from August 20 – September 4, students will only need 

a number of supplies.   As supplies cannot be shared during the pandemic, supplies can be kept 

in their book bag.  The students will need a few pencils, a dry erase marker, crayons,  glue stick, 

spiral notebook, folder, and a pair of scissors.  Scissors will stay at their desks and not travel 

back and forth in book bags for safety reasons.   

When we return to in-person instruction, full supplies will be necessary.  With supplies cheaper, 

and in abundance at this time of year, you may wish to purchase them now, especially if you 

want them for setting up your child’s instructional space at home.  Otherwise, you can purchase 

supplies when we return to in-person instruction.  If you have any questions, please contact the 

building Principal.   


